
   Early Retirement Incentive (ERI) Survey 

 

 

         July 2, 2010 

 

Dear SAA member, 

 

If the District offers the Part A of the Chapter 105 ERI, would you be interested in 

retiring this summer?  If your answer is YES, please read the rest and then fill out the 

information below and email to Mary Cavanaugh asap. 

 

This is not a retirement letter from you, but an expression of interest in retiring under the 

ERI if the District accepts it.  By putting your name in you are under no obligation to 

retire, nor is this binding with the District in any way.  The purpose of this is for the 

District to gather the information they need to make a sound financial and educational 

decision about the ERI.  Mary Cavanaugh attended an informational meeting yesterday; 

she can answer questions if you feel the need to speak with her. 

 

Please complete this and email to Mary office by noon on Wednesday, July 7
th

.  

There is a BOE meeting on Monday, July 12
th

.   IF you say YES on this survey, you 

will receive a form letter which you must complete before the BOE meeting; that 

letter is what binds you to retire, NOT this survey.  This survey is to indicate a very 

STRONG inclination. 

 

Yes, I am interested in retiring this summer under the terms of Part A of the ERI.  I 

understand that this is not a retirement letter and I am under no obligation to retire by 

filling this out.   

 

 

Name: _________________________________________________ 

 

 

Position:_______________________________________________ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Cavanaugh 


